SPRAY TAN (DHA) FDA ADVISORY

PRECAUTIONS TO ENSURE SAFE USE OF SPRAY TANNING WITH DHA

The FDA advises that users should avoid inhaling or ingesting DHA. When using
DHA-containing products as an all-over spray or mist, it may be difficult to avoid
exposure in a manner for which DHA is not approved, including the area of the
eves, lips, or mucous membrane, or internally.

The FDA recommends you take protective measures to eliminate inhalation
or ingestion during your spray tan session, such as wearing:

« Using protective eyewear

* Nose filters

* Sealing lips with lip balm

* Use of protective undergarments

If you have additional concerns, always consult with your health care provider for further guidance.

To understand the complete FDA stance on DHA please go to www.FDA.gov and type in search term “Spray Tan DHA”

Ask your Salon Professional
for details.
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